
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Truck Mounted Street Sweeper 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: August 20, 2018 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services has a street sweeper in need of replacement due to age and 
increasing maintenance costs.  Using the NC Sheriffs’ Association Contract 19-03-0504, a Freightliner truck 
with a Tymco 600 sweeper body is being recommended for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services currently has a 2007 Freightliner truck with a Johnson sweeper 
body with maintenance costs that have steadily increased over the past couple of years.  We recommend 
replacement based on age and overall condition. The Stormwater Division has four street sweepers in which 
three of these serve as front line trucks and one serves as a spare to be used during downtime for preventative 
maintenance and repair.  The price of $236,557.50 is for the sweeper, dealer installed herbicide sprayer, training 
and delivery.  Estimated delivery is 60-90 days.    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2018-19 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing a new Freightliner truck with a Tymco 600 sweeper 
body from Amick Equipment Company. Recommendation also includes declaring the old street sweeper as 
surplus and disposing through the online auction process. 

 

     




